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EASTER EGG COMPETITION!

From April 3-5 there will be an Easter 
egg decorating competition in school. To 
be in with a chance of winning, children 
must bring in a hard boiled egg which 

they have decorated, made to look like a 
character or made to replicate a movie 

scene of their choice! 

MAKING US AWARE OF ABSENCE 

Notice to parents: The absence number 
displayed on the school website is no 

longer valid. Please use the main school 
number and select the first option to 
make the school aware of absence.
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ATTENDANCE
CHILDREN NEED TO BE IN SCHOOL AT 8.50AM.
CHILDREN SHOULD BE IN THE PLAYGROUND 

READY TO GO INTO CLASS. 
LATE MARKS WILL BE GIVEN TO 

CHILDREN WHO ARRIVE AFTER 9.00AM

CLUBS FINISHED

Starting from Monday 27 
March, all clubs excluding 

Art club and Year 6 
revision club are finished 
until further notice. Please 
remember to collect your 

child at normal time 
otherwise they will be sent 

to Playcare.
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVERY THURSDAY 
9:00- 10:00AM

NURSERY PARENT & 
CHILD SESSIONS

FRIDAY 24 MARCH YEAR 5B/5L TEMPLE 
VISIT

FRIDAY 24 MARCH COMIC RELIEF

MONDAY 27 MARCH 5ZB LIBRARY VISIT

THURSDAY 30 MARCH YEAR 3 WORKSHOP

SEN COFFEE STOP

The SEN coffee stop will take place in 
the playcare building on Monday 27 
March 2:40-3:15pm for parents who 

wish to come and exchange advice and 
support.

http://www.billesley.bham.sch.uk
http://www.billesley.bham.sch.uk


Dear Parents tomorrow Friday 24 
March is Red Nose Day! Our 

school will be holding a whole 
school dance-a-thon to raise 

money! Please be sure to bring 
you child to school in a red top, 

black trousers/joggers and 
trainers/pumps to take part!

The suggested donation is £1 per family

FRIDAY 
24 MARCH!


